
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

ALABASTER OFFERING NEXT WEEK 
Twice a year, we encourage an offering for the denomination’s Alabaster 
Fund. Many of you save your change for this cause, and some give a one-
time donation on the designated Sunday. By giving to Alabaster, you are 
supporting the purchase of land and facilities for global missions, and 
construction of churches, schools, medical clinics, and the like. A unique 
feature of Alabaster is that all of it (every penny) goes toward these caus-
es, none is held out for administrative purposes. We’ll be receiving gifts 
for Alabaster next Sunday, March 22. Please note ‘Alabaster’ on your 
check or giving envelope. 

LUNCH AT RUSTLERS 
Join us at noon this Tuesday the 17th for a good plate of food and excel-
lent conversation at Rustlers Front St. Grill. Let’s Do Lunch is a terrific way 
to become better acquainted with someone you may not be familiar with 
yet! 

BOARD MEETING 
Scheduled for this coming Thursday, March 19 at 6:30pm (note time 
change). 

 

 

 

GROWTH OPPORTUNITIES 

LUKE STUDY 
Sundays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Room 130 
 

ROAD TO EMMAUS 
Sundays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Room 101 
 

YOUTH GROUP 
Every other Sunday at 9am 
CrossPoint, Room 104 
 

COMMUNITY GROUPS 
Sundays at 4pm  
Wednesdays at 7pm  
 

PRAYER TEAM 
Tuesdays at 10am 
CrossPoint, Room 130 
 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 
Wednesdays at 9am 
CrossPoint, fellowship hall 
 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Courtney Reynolds & Antonio Vasquez 
 

Children’s Church 
Maureen O’Kane — opening 
Kyle & Courtney Kooy 
 

Greeter 
Chris Jackson 
 

Ushers 
Jeff Meenderinck, Grant Brickbealer 
Jesse Davis 

 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Susan Oakes & Haylee Buys 
 

Children’s Church 
Pam Fredback — opening 
Pam Fredback & Larry Vanderpol 
 

Greeters 
Tyler & Valeen Bergsma 
 

Ushers 
Ken Marshall & Nathan Doeden 
 

Welcome!  We’re glad you decided to join us today. Our hope and 
prayer is that you will sense God’s presence and experience his peace 
as you worship with us. Below are some “tips” that might help you feel a 
bit more comfortable.  

• We have a gift for you if this is your first visit or you are a newcomer. 
Just bring your filled out Connect Card to our Info Table to receive it! 

• We have an excellent nursery for young children ages infant—PreK 
located down the north hallway in our “Kid Zone” (Room 100).  

• Children between Kindergarten and 5th grade are welcome to join our 
Children’s Church which begins just before the morning message.  
(They will be dismissed at the appropriate time.)  Please remember to 
sign in your kids at the Info Table when you arrive. 

• Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth for those 
who need them.  

• Please join us in our Fellowship Room after the service for a snack and 
hot drink!  

And last, but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting  to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for.  

MAR 
15TH 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
PASTOR GARY MILES 

home: 360.354.0902  |  cell: 360.319.8734 
email: gmiles@crosspoint-church.com 

 

JAYSON BRADLEY 
WORSHIP MINISTRY COORDINATOR 

360.393.2624 
 

CRISTY GILDEN 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

360-510-1502 
email: cristy@crosspoint-church.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8:30AM - 1:30PM 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
8686 Vinup Rd.  |  Lynden, WA 98264 

crosspoint-church.com  |  360-354-3554  |  info@crosspoint-church.com 

ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (optional in 

pew rack) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


